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  14 February 2022 
   
  

  
Dear Mr Derrick, 
 
Consultation on Public Spaces Protection Orders 
 
I write on behalf of The Chief Constable, Olivia Pinkney, in response to your letter 
dated 21/01/22. 
 
I can confirm that Hampshire Constabulary are supportive in extending the controls 
on street drinking within Southampton for another three years.   
 
As per our conversation of 09/02/22, we would be interested in exploring what other 
partner agencies could be accredited to support this initiative but are in agreement 
that this power should remain in place and be supported by the Police. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
Clare Denyer 
A/CI 21302  
Southampton District 
Mobile: 07971 860694 
 
 


